

SAUK RAPIDS YOUTH HOCKEY ASSOCIATION
Annual General Membership Meeting
Monday May 10th, 2021
7:00 PM
El Loro Sauk Rapids

Minutes
(subject to change)

Attendance: John Prelvitz, Julie Mrozek, Brian Krogstad, Cris Thell, Amanda, Kelly, Jason Ellring, Josh Rock, Mindy Thommes, Nike Riba, Dan Asjer

Call to Order John Prelvitz 7:04p.m.

Review Agenda/Additions to Agenda John Prelvitz Julie will get agenda out by Wednesday of the week prior, Cris Motion to approve and Mike 2nd

Review Minutes Julie Mrozek Josh Rock motion to approved, Kayleigh 2nd

Treasurer's Report Brian Krogstad - All dues and refund were sent out - if any one is missing money please contact Brian - Coaches are the only ones not paid out. John sent Dan another reminder. Nick Motioned Cris 2nd

Sports Arena East Report SAE Representative: Jason Ellering

District 5 Report Nick Riba - No meeting since last meeting - will start up again in August.

New Business:

Summer Events:

-Parade - Parade is ago. Can't have parents just drop off kids who are riding in the parade. June 25. Not finding parade candy sold in town yet. Hand out flyers so we need to figure out Parent Information Night - Girls information. - Would like all ages for girls, girls would want to hand out foam pucks. Should Have enough money in the budget for the "boys" account for pucks. Mass email will be sent out - coordinators will follow up with Brian on the list. QR Code for website to the New to Hockey Page.

-Car show - going on. We do concessions at the show - Britney Lindberg covers hours

-Fair - We do concessions at the show - Britney Lindberg covers hours

We hired Connie Pesta, Scheduling, tournament coordinator

Girls Co-op Update: Nicole is not on the Co-Op, Summer Skate starts June 7 - Skating coach coming for an 1 D5 coach - Coaches from St. Bens, All Girl coaches. St Cloud has about 5 girls that may need a home..

Pewee Coordinator Approval, John Appointed Dan Asher.

Mike Swanson Approved, Josh Rock All say I's - No Nah's

Committee Meetings:

- Special Projects Committee: Jersey and Logo - Will meet before the June, Bring back a few example jerseys for the board to look at. Would like to order after that meeting. -
- HAC: Hiring of Skating Coach and Goalie Coach for SRYHA; all levels. Brady DeGande was there from HS - Amanda was there from Girls - Cris will work on Academic board

John P. appointed Julie Mrozek as Picture Coordinator.

Old Business:

Pull Tabs/Gambling Manager - Did speak with Benton Station. Did get two responses to the request for a gambling manager. John still needs to meet with both.

Refresh Organizational Duties - on going.

Open Floor:

Looking for options to track better monthly dues - John P will talk with Brian at Sports Engine, Credit or Raffle discount options.

Announcements:

- Storm'n Sabres Golf Tournament: June 11th at Oak Hill -
- Storm HS Boys Golf Tournament: July 12th at Territory -

Next month's agenda items to date:

- Submit additional agenda items via email to John Prelvitz at jp.stormhockey@gmail.com 15 days prior to meeting

Adjournment Josh Mortion Mike 2nd 7:55 p.m.